
 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

This is to advise that the Regular Meeting of the  
 

San Mateo County Board of Supervisors 
 

scheduled for 
 

Tuesday, October 30, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. 
 

has been 
 

CANCELLED. 
 
 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be 
 

Tuesday, November 6, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. 
 

Board of Supervisors Chambers 
Hall of Justice, First Floor 

400 County Center, Redwood City, California 
 


